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January 12, 2005

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Director, Spent Fuel Project Office,
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Docket No.72-11
Rancho Seco Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation
License No. SMN-2510
STATUS OF COMMITTMENTS REGARDING ADDITIONAL SECURITY
MEASURES FOR ACCESS AUTHORIZATION AT RANCHO SECO ISFSI

Attention: Randy Hall

In SMUD letter MPC&D 04-074, dated September 7, 2004, we provided you with our
response to the NRC Order issued on August 18, 2004, regarding additional security
measures associated with access authorization at the Rancho Seco Independent Spent
Fuel Storage Installation (ISFSI). In our response we stated that we have begun
implementation of the requirements and will complete implementation within 180 days
from the date of the Order.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have completed implementation of the
additional security measures. We have issued guidance to all security officers regarding
access authorization requirements and have revised the appropriate procedures. If you, or
members of your staff, have questions requiring additional information or clarification,
please contact Bob Jones at (916) 732-4843.

Sincerely,

CIO
St>)edker

Manager, Plant Closure & Decommissioning

Cc: NRC, Region IV


